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Introduction: Aerosol particles can act as sites for cloud droplet formation. This is a 
natural process and vital to the water cycle of the planet, driving the hydrological cycle. 
However, man-made emissions of particles or their gas phase precursors can alter the 
number of particles and their properties, this can alter the properties of clouds that form 
on the particles, influencing precipitation and changing how the clouds interact with 
incoming solar radiation.  To properly account for these effects in climate and numerical 
weather prediction models it is necessary to improve our knowledge of the correct 
physical processes to develop improved simplifications for their description in climate 
models. At present a lack of knowledge in this area is unacceptably large and aerosol-
cloud effects dominate uncertainties associated with man’s change to the radiative 
budget.    

Project Summary : The Centre for Atmospheric Sciences at Manchester is at the 
forefront of aerosol-cloud research, conducting field measurements to examine how the 
real atmosphere behaves; laboratory experiments, including studies using large 
chambers, to probe and quantify specific important processes in a well constrained 
environment; and models that describe these processes to allow process understanding 
to be tested and parameterisations to be developed.  This PhD offers an exciting 
opportunity to be involved in this development cycle. It is not anticipated that you will 
necessarily become expert in all areas but the aim is to work on one or more 
components that interest you. It is anticipated that the student will be able to develop 
their own research project in partnership with a team of researchers in this large study. 
We have conducted studies into aerosol-cloud interactions in field studies on all 
continents and it is anticipated that you will be involved in one or more field projects 
during your PhD studies. 
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Amazonian forest measurement location in a recent a erosol-cloud interaction experiment 

 

 

“Home” during a shipborne field project with our fi eld instrumentation 


